



STATE OF CONNECTICUT

DIVISION OF CONSTRUCTION SERVICES

165 Capitol Avenue Hartford, CT 06106

March 8, 2016

Dr. Matthew Conway, Jr. Superintendent of Schools Derby Public Schools 35 Fifth Street, P.O. BOX 373 Derby, CT 06418-0373

Subject: Alliance Grant

Dear Dr. Conway:

We have received your application for the Alliance Grant, submitted under the provisions of Section 59 of Public Act 15-1 of the June Special Session. The purpose of this letter is to inform you that we have conducted our review of your Alliance Grant application.

We will be processing your payment in the amount of \$1,225,000. Please note your available balance is \$0. The distribution will tentatively occur by the end of June. If you have any questions regarding the Alliance Grant, please call Michelle Dixon at (860) 713-6477 or Tom Reault at (860) 713-6469.

Sincerely,

Kosta Diamantis, Director

Office of School Construction Grants

KD/jn

cc: Michelle Dixon
Thomas Reault

2nd Round Alliance Grant Applications - Derby

משוחוורם	ma Amarice of all Applications - Delby	P			
Town	School	Project Name	Date of Application	Date of Application Total Estimated Cost Unapproved Cost	Unapproved Cost
Derby	Derby High School	Replacing cafeteria equipment, replacing windows and doors, upgrading fume hoods	1/28/2016	\$913,000.00	\$0.00
Derby	Bradley Elementary School	Replacing windows and doors, installation of security system cameras	1/28/2016	\$306,000.00	\$0.00
Derby	Irving Elementary School	Installation of 4 security system cameras	1/28/2016	\$6,000.00	\$0.00

\$0.00

\$1,225,000.00

Total